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We’re upgrading bus lanes to help improve bus reliability and travel times 

Main North Road, between Winston Avenue and Sawyers Arms Road 

Wednesday 8 January 2020 until August 2020

 
Phone Haidee Scott, communications advisor on 027 665 4007 or email haidee.scott@perception.nz.  

Phone Barry Templeton, project manager on 027 704 5734 or email barry.templeton@citycare.co.nz.    

Main North Road bus priority lane improvements 

   

The upgrades to the bus lanes will improve the reliability and travel times for buses travelling along Main North 

Road

Not long to go! Although the COVID-19 lockdown 

slowed us down a little, we’re working hard doing our 

best to finish most of our work before the end of July.

Some pieces of work, such as the central median 

islands along Main North Road and the Countdown 

side of the Grassmere Street intersection will be 

finished in August.

Road resurfacing

Council’s roading contractor has been resurfacing 

the road at night and it’s looking great!

They’ve finished the east side of Main North Road 

and will finish resurfacing the western side when all 

other work is finished.

Langdons Road intersection

You might have noticed we’ve spent a lot of time 

working at the Police station corner. This is because 

we discovered the level of the planned footpath was 

too shallow, so we put in a new storm water channel 

to avoid ponding in wet weather.

All of the underground works will be finished this week, including the cabling for the new traffic lights, then next week 

we’ll put in the remaining foundations (except one) and asphalt the footpaths, weather depending.
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Storm water work

We’ve finished replacing the old asbestos storm water pipe and by the end of this week we’ll finish reinforcing it with con-

crete (when pipes are shallow, they’re reinforced to make sure they don’t collapse).

Once this team finishes the storm water work, they’ll move north to start footpath and road re-alignment work on the west 

side of Main North Road beside Countdown.

Another team is following our storm water team, putting in a new kerb and channel (gutter), reconstructing the road shoul-

der and preparing the footpath for sealing. They will work at night outside the entrances to Baby Factory and Cash Con-

verters.

Grassmere Street

The new traffic light foundations for the eastern side of the Grassmere Street intersection and the eastern side of Main 

North Road towards Sawyers Arms Road have arrived. We plan to install these over the next two weeks.

Once installed, we’ll asphalt the remaining sections of footpath.

Northlands (Countdown)/Halliwell Avenue intersection

We’ve put in a new storm water drain (sump) and pipe across the entrance to the mall, and are laying some of the new 

patterned concrete.

At the end of the month we’ll start constructing the new layout of the mall entrance - see image below. 




